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2024 Construction 
Highway 34 – Osage to Park Rapids 

Project Summary  

The Minnesota Department of Transportation will be completing a reconstruction and shoulder widening project 
on Highway 34, from County Road 26/47 west of Osage to Western Avenue in Park Rapids. This project is 
scheduled for construction in 2024. 

Key project elements 

• Full depth pavement 
reclamation 
(reconstruction) 

• Shoulder widening 
• Culvert replacements 
• Pedestrian ramps and 

shoulder improvements 
in Osage 

• Snow fence installation 

Project impacts 

• Lane closures between County Road 47 and County Road 48 near Osage 
• Road closed to thru-traffic from County Road 48 to Western Avenue, detour follows CR 48 and Hwy 71 
• Daily lane closures for local traffic; restrictions at culvert sites 

Cost Estimate 

$8.4 million 

MnDOT Contacts  

For questions or concerns regarding the Highway 34 project, contact:  

Patrick Hopkins, MnDOT Construction   Leslie Seitz, MnDOT Public Affairs 
218-407-0815 or patrick.hopkins@state.mn.us  218-407-2175 or leslie.seitz@state.mn.us   
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